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Meet Matt Mirarchi, our new Development Officer, responsible for foundation
proposals and reporting. Born and raised in Alabama, Matt relocated most recently
from Seattle - in March 2otg,just in time to see ourjob announcement. When he left
the Southeast, Matt traded in his former career as an archaeologist to transition into
nonprofit work. He has held a number of fundraising/development positions at
various nonprofits, each of which focused on distinct issue areas, including: shaping
equitable social and economic state policies (WA); promoting the growth,
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Welcome Matt!
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